British
SIS
The following documents were exchanged.

-A letter of congratulations to Mr Lizo NJENJE, EM10, congratulating him for his appointment
as the Head of NIA. A meeting to discuss the status of the relationship b

services was proposed by SIS. A courtesy call was requested, seeing tham
Controller for Africa and Americas, would be in Pretoria on 11 - 12 November 2009.
-Further information on ERFCO was provided. ERFCO visited lran in 2008 and deals for up to
$ 1 million with LMI a front company for the make of missiles was done.
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FERTHER BACKGROUND ON FRFCO

1s Further to our nate 678 and our mecting on 10 Scpiet
information on ERFCO and their Iranian business dealings.
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